
During the month of June we will be finishing up our beach and ocean 

theme, and beginning summer camp.    We will be switching classrooms 

the week of June 6th, and will be in our new classroom, Room 6, starting 

on Monday June 13th.   

During summer camp we will be going swimming in the pool 3 times a 

week.  We recommend that we place your child’s belongings for  

swimming in a reusable shopping bag.  This way it is easy for your child 

put their belongings in after swimming and 

it is waterproof, too!    Please remember to 

send your child to school wearing the  

bathing suit, sunscreen and sneakers.  

We will have a water slide for the campers 

to go on from June 21st to June 23rd, too.  

 We will also be going on a field trip each week of camp.  Our field trips 

in June are, the Reading Phillies game on  Thursday, June 23rd, and Get 

Air on Tuesday, June 28th.  More information will follow about each 

field trip. 

Every Wednesday we will attend an in-house program.  In June we will 

have soccer shots on June 22nd, and Willy Woo Woo on June 29th.   

We are looking forward to a fun filled summer.  If you have any  

questions please do not hesitate to ask.  
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